
                                                    
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                              
 

Baptist Health Care Offers Support Groups in February 
 
PENSACOLA, Fla. (Jan. 31, 2023) – Baptist Health Care will offer the following support group meetings in February 
to help enhance quality of life throughout the Pensacola community. More information, including location details, 
is available by calling the phone number provided for each meeting. 

 
Prostate Cancer Support 
Thursday, Feb. 9, 5 to 6 p.m.  
Register in advance by calling Cancer Support Services at 850.469.2224. 
 
Weight-Loss Surgery Support 
Tuesday, Feb. 14, noon to 1 p.m. 
Register in advance by calling Weight-Loss Support at 850.437.8746. 
 
Stroke Recovery 
Tuesday, Feb. 14, noon to 1 p.m. 
For more information, visit ebaptisthealthcare.org/stroke/events. 
 
Patient and Family Cancer Support 
Tuesday, Feb. 14, 4 to 5 p.m.   
Register in advance by calling Cancer Support Services at 850.469.2224. 

 
### 

 
CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 
For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Carmela Cook at 850.791.5254 or 
BHCMediaRelations@bhcpns.org. 
 
About Baptist Health Care 
Baptist Health Care is a not-for-profit health care organization based in Northwest Florida that is committed to helping people 
throughout life's journey. Baptist continuously strives to be a national leader in quality and service. Baptist Health Care 
includes three hospitals, four medical parks, Andrews Institute for Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine and a large network of 
primary care and specialty physicians. Baptist Health Care is one of the largest non-governmental employers in Northwest 
Florida. 
 

Baptist Health Care ● Baptist Hospital ● Gulf Breeze Hospital ● Jay Hospital ● Baptist Medical Parks Airport, Nine Mile, 
Navarre and Pace ● Andrews Institute ● Baptist Medical Group ● Baptist Heart & Vascular Institute  

● Baptist Health Care Foundation 


